
 
Open Door Family Medical Centers Announces  
Addition of Three New Providers in Ossining 

 
Lindsay Farrell, President and CEO of Open Door Family Medical Centers announced 
the addition of three medical providers to its Ossining location.  
 
Colleen S. Eng, D.O. joined Open Door’s Dental Department in August 2010 after 
completing her residency at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania in 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. Until recently, she was the Chief Resident at Aria Health in 
Langhorne, Pennsylvania. She completed her Bachelor’s Degree at Cornell University, 
and attended the University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey’s School of 
Osteopathic Medicine. She speaks Cantonese and French, and is conversational in 
Toisan. 
 
Ana C. Guerra, M.D. is a family physician, educated in the Dominican Republic at the 
Universidad Iberoamericana School of Medicine in Santa Domingo. She completed her 
residency in Family Medicine at Lutheran Medical Center in Brooklyn, New York. She is 
fluent in Spanish. 
 
Onyinye Okpukpara, M.D. joined Open Door in August 2010 after completing her 
family medicine residency at the Mayo Clinic in Jacksonville, Florida. She completed her 
Bachelor’s Degree at the Georgia Institute of Technology in Atlanta, Georgia, and 
attended the Medical College of Georgia in Augusta, Georgia. She is fluent in Nigerian 
(Igbo) and speaks conversational Spanish. 
 
About Open Door Family Medical Centers 
Open Door has received the highest Recognition as a Patient-Centered Medical Home™ 
(PPC-PCMH™) from the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA). This 
ranking distinguishes them from medical practices across the nation as less than 12% are 
presently eligible to achieve this advanced standing. The federally qualified community 
health center serves a multi-cultural community and has provided top quality medical, 
dental care and social services to the Westchester community, particularly the 
economically disadvantaged, for 38 years. Open Door has four centers in Westchester 
located in Ossining, Port Chester, Mt. Kisco and Sleepy Hollow. In addition, Open Door 
operates School-Based Health Centers in Port Chester at The Edison Elementary School, 
Kennedy Magnet School, Port Chester Middle School and Port Chester High School. In 
2009, approximately 40,000 patients were treated at Open Door, making nearly 170,000 
patient visits.  Over 13,483 children were treated during that same year.  Funding for 
Open Door Family Medical Centers comes from local, state and federal grants as well as 
private foundations and individuals.  
 

 
 


